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THE NEW MEXICO
STATE BAR
FOUNDATION’S
MODEST MEANS
HELPLINE

Offers Free High-Quality Legal Help to Underserved
New Mexicans

Albuquerque, N.M., March 14, 2025— The New Mexico State Bar
Foundation’s (“Bar Foundation”) Modest Means Helpline is currently
open for callers in need of legal support and assistance. Serving New
Mexicans with incomes below 500% of the federal poverty guidelines,
the Modest Means Helpline is committed to the underrepresented in
New Mexico. New Mexican residents can reach the Modest Means
Helpline at 505-797-6013 or 888-857-9935. Phone lines are open
Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (MT).

Established in Oct. 2022, the Modest Means Helpline is now in its third
year of service. Having benefitted over 15,400 New Mexican residents
to date, the Modest Means Helpline is a testament to the Bar
Foundation’s commitment to supporting New Mexico residents.

For more information about the Modest Means Helpline and its
services, please visit www.sbnm.org/MMH or call the helpline at 505-
797-6013 or 888-857-9935.



